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1. PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 

This report seeks ratification of the decision of the Appointments 
Committee, regarding the appointment of the selected candidate to the 
post of Director of Childrens Services following completion of the 
recent recruitment and selection process agreed previously by the 
Appointments Committee. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Council ratify the recommendation of the 

Appointments Committee that Ms. Annabel Lloyd be appointed to the 
post of Director of Childrens Services.  

 
3. BACKGROUND 
 
3.1 Members will be aware from the Council’s Constitution of the 

procedure for the selection and appointment of candidates to chief 
officer positions within the Council. 

 
3.2 To that end, I would confirm that following an assessment centre 

process on the 20th and 21st January 2020, the Appointments 
Committee determined to recommend to the Council that Ms. Annabel 
Lloyd be appointed to the post of Director of Childrens Services.  

 
3.3 The exact start date will be subject to Ms. Lloyd’s notice period but it is 

envisaged she will start sometime in April 2020, which is when the 
current Director, Ann Batley retires. 

 
 


